
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 20, 2009 
 
Mayor Kathie Novak 
CITY OF NORTHGLENN 
11701 Community Center Drive 
Northglenn, CO 80233 
 
Dear Mayor Novak: 
 
On behalf of the Northglenn Arts & Humanities Foundation (NAHF), I would personally like to thank 
City Council for their past support of the Foundation’s efforts to develop and promote the Arts within the 
City of Northglenn.  The NAHF will be presenting a review of 2008 program activities to the City 
Council at the February 26th City Council meeting.  At that time, the NAHF would like to request the 
release of the Per Capita funding appropriated for 2009.   This funding assists with our efforts to beautify 
the community and bring quality entertainment to our citizens.  We do this through an active partnership 
with the City of Northglenn’s Cultural Arts division. 
 
Through Resolution 04-107, the City of Northglenn has supported the intention to fund the Northglenn 
Arts & Humanities Foundation based upon a formula of $1.00 times the number of residents living within 
the City’s boundaries.  The Denver Regional Council of Governments (DRCOG) figures estimate the 
number of residents within Northglenn at 35,827 for this fiscal year. 
 
The Northglenn Arts & Humanities Foundation believes that partnerships such as ours are a valued 
community asset.  We look forward to building upon our past success in the coming year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mel Walker, President    Michael Stricker, Director 
Northglenn Arts & Humanities Foundation  Northglenn Arts & Humanities Foundation 
11801 Community Center Drive   11801 Community Center Drive 
Northglenn, CO 80233    Northglenn, CO 80233 
(303)452-7486     (303) 450-8727 
 
 
 
 
 
 


